
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MEMO TO: National Officers 
  National Executive Committee 
  National Interim Committees 
  Department Commanders and Adjutants 

Benefits Protection Team Leaders 
DAV Auxiliary National Adjutant 
DAV Auxiliary National Commander 

 
FROM: Joy J. Ilem, National Legislative Director 
 
DATE:  November 18, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: DAV Critical Policy Goals 2023 

Please be advised that DAV’s Critical Policy Goals for 2023 are now available and have 
been posted on our website, click here. These are for your use in preparing for the 2023 
DAV Mid-Winter Conference, which takes place Feb. 26–March 1 in Arlington, Virginia. 
You can use this document for setting up appointments to meet with your elected 
officials in Washington, D.C., or at home and to discuss DAV’s legislative priorities for 
the year ahead.  

As always, thank you for your continued advocacy efforts and support of DAV’s 
legislative goals. I look forward to seeing you at the conference. 
 
 
 

Joy J. Ilem 
National Legislative Director 
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http://www.bit.ly/3Og0Nuj

